OFFICE OF THE COUNTY JUDGE

June 5, 2023

Charles Goodman, AIA, CCHP
Brinkley, Sargent, Wiginton Architects
5000 Quorum Dr., Ste. 600

Dallas, Texas 75254

Dear Charles:

According to a May 11, 2023 letter, the Texas Commission on Jail Standards approved Collin County’s
request for the deletion of sprinkler heads in the inmate housing and holding cells of the planned Collin
County Admissions/Release Addition. Thus, the Commissioners Court directs you to omit sprinkler

heads in the relevant cells according to the Commission’s decision.

Sincerely,

Chris Hill

CTH:hm

' See Tex. Gov’t Code, § 511.0097; Tex. Att’y Gen. Op. No. JC-0429 (2001).
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